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FNP and AGNP Certification Express Review Springer Publishing Company 2021-07-01
Improve retention with this high-speed review for test-day success! Designed as a
last-minute gut-check before exam day, this guide is written by primary care nurse
practitioners who have your back, providing you with quick, digestible nuggets of
the most pertinent topics on the FNP and AGNP certification exams. Use this small
but mighty book during the last month of your preparation to strengthen your
knowledge and tackle the AANPCB or ANCC exam with confidence! Organized by body
system, this guide covers the key 120+ conditions on the exam, with essential
information on signs and symptoms, differential diagnoses, labs and other diagnostic
testing, treatment, patient education, and important lifespan and special population
considerations. The pharmacology review provides a succinct recap of the most
important drug classes you will need to know. Also included are brief summaries of
pediatric growth and development and geriatric topics such as geriatric syndromes,
frailty, and polypharmacy. Key Features: Offers a succinct, rapid review of the key
120+ conditions on the exam Includes a separate pharmacology review of select drug
classes Summarizes pediatric and geriatric concerns, such as growth and development,
immunizations, and frailty Provides important alerts, complications, pearls, and pop
quiz questions to highlight extra-important information and test your knowledge
Includes essential images, such as need-to-know ECG tracings and photos of skin
disorders
1,001 CCNA Routing and Switching Practice Questions For Dummies (+ Free Online
Practice) Glen E. Clarke 2014-03-31 Test your CCNA skills as you prepare for the
CCNA Routing and Switching exams To achieve CCNA Routing and Switching
certification, you'll need to demonstrate a solid understanding of IP data networks,
LAN switching technologies, IP addressing and routing technologies, network device
security, WAN technologies, and more. Now you can test the effectiveness of your
study for the CCNA Routing and Switching exams. 1,001 CCNA Routing and Switching
Practice Questions For Dummies covers all the core categories of the exams and helps
you thoroughly prepare with 1,001 practice questions. Each chapter covers a single
topic and opens with a quick summary of the type of questions you'll encounter, as
well as what to watch out for during the test. Best of all, you'll receive a
redeemable code to access all 1,001 practice questions online, free, for one year!
Provides practice test questions for all three new Cisco CCNA Routing and Switching
certification exams: ICND1 Exam 100-101, ICND2 Exam 200-101, and the CCNA Composite
Exam 200-120 Gives you 1,001 opportunities to test your preparation and knowledge of
the topics Includes a redeemable code to access all 1,001 practice questions online,

free, for one year Covers core topics including operation of IP data networks, LAN
switching technologies, IP addressing (IPv4/IPv6), IP routing technologies, IP
services, network device security, troubleshooting, and WAN technologies Practice,
then practice some more with 1,001 CCNA Routing and Switching Practice Questions For
Dummies.
CompTIA Security+ Deluxe Study Guide Emmett Dulaney 2014-10-27 Your complete guide
to the CompTIA Security+ Certification Exam(SY0-401) CompTIA Security+ Deluxe Study
Guide provides acomprehensive study tool for the SY0-401 exam, launched in May2014.
With in-depth information on security essentials andstandards, practical examples,
and insights drawn from real-worldexperience, this guide provides you with the
information you needto be a security administrator, as well as the preparing you
forthe Security+ exam. This deluxe edition of Sybex's CompTIASecurity+ Study Guide
features over one hundred additional pages ofmaterial, plus free software and bonus
videos that help explaincomplex topics. The companion DVD also includes a robust set
oflearning tools, featuring Sybex's proprietary test engine withchapter review
questions, a pre-assessment test, hundreds ofpractice questions, and over one
hundred electronic flashcards. The CompTIA Security+ exam is considered the
"starting point"for security professionals looking to get a leg up on
thecompetition. This ninety-minute exam contains up to one hundredquestions, so
candidates must be secure enough in the material toanswer quickly with confidence.
This study guide helps you masterthe material: Review network, compliance, and
operational security Understand data, application, and host security Master the
complexities of cryptography Get up to speed on threats, vulnerabilities, access
control,and identity management Practice makes perfect, and this guide provides
hundreds ofopportunities to get it right. Work through from beginning to end,or just
focus on your weak areas – either way, you'll begetting clear, concise, complete
information on key exam topics.For the SY0-401 candidate who wants to ace the exam,
CompTIASecurity+ Deluxe Study Guide provides the information, tools,and practice
needed to succeed.
The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks Rebecca Skloot 2010-02-02 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • “The story of modern medicine and bioethics—and, indeed, race
relations—is refracted beautifully, and movingly.”—Entertainment Weekly NOW A MAJOR
MOTION PICTURE FROM HBO® STARRING OPRAH WINFREY AND ROSE BYRNE • ONE OF THE “MOST
INFLUENTIAL” (CNN), “DEFINING” (LITHUB), AND “BEST” (THE PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER)
BOOKS OF THE DECADE • ONE OF ESSENCE’S 50 MOST IMPACTFUL BLACK BOOKS OF THE PAST 50
YEARS • WINNER OF THE CHICAGO TRIBUNE HEARTLAND PRIZE FOR NONFICTION NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • Entertainment Weekly
• O: The Oprah Magazine • NPR • Financial Times • New York • Independent (U.K.) •
Times (U.K.) • Publishers Weekly • Library Journal • Kirkus Reviews • Booklist •
Globe and Mail Her name was Henrietta Lacks, but scientists know her as HeLa. She
was a poor Southern tobacco farmer who worked the same land as her slave ancestors,
yet her cells—taken without her knowledge—became one of the most important tools in
medicine: The first “immortal” human cells grown in culture, which are still alive
today, though she has been dead for more than sixty years. HeLa cells were vital for
developing the polio vaccine; uncovered secrets of cancer, viruses, and the atom
bomb’s effects; helped lead to important advances like in vitro fertilization,
cloning, and gene mapping; and have been bought and sold by the billions. Yet
Henrietta Lacks remains virtually unknown, buried in an unmarked grave. Henrietta’s
family did not learn of her “immortality” until more than twenty years after her
death, when scientists investigating HeLa began using her husband and children in
research without informed consent. And though the cells had launched a multimilliondollar industry that sells human biological materials, her family never saw any of
the profits. As Rebecca Skloot so brilliantly shows, the story of the Lacks
family—past and present—is inextricably connected to the dark history of
experimentation on African Americans, the birth of bioethics, and the legal battles

over whether we control the stuff we are made of. Over the decade it took to uncover
this story, Rebecca became enmeshed in the lives of the Lacks family—especially
Henrietta’s daughter Deborah. Deborah was consumed with questions: Had scientists
cloned her mother? Had they killed her to harvest her cells? And if her mother was
so important to medicine, why couldn’t her children afford health insurance?
Intimate in feeling, astonishing in scope, and impossible to put down, The Immortal
Life of Henrietta Lacks captures the beauty and drama of scientific discovery, as
well as its human consequences.
Strategies to Improve Cardiac Arrest Survival Institute of Medicine 2015-09-29
Cardiac arrest can strike a seemingly healthy individual of any age, race,
ethnicity, or gender at any time in any location, often without warning. Cardiac
arrest is the third leading cause of death in the United States, following cancer
and heart disease. Four out of five cardiac arrests occur in the home, and more than
90 percent of individuals with cardiac arrest die before reaching the hospital.
First and foremost, cardiac arrest treatment is a community issue - local resources
and personnel must provide appropriate, high-quality care to save the life of a
community member. Time between onset of arrest and provision of care is fundamental,
and shortening this time is one of the best ways to reduce the risk of death and
disability from cardiac arrest. Specific actions can be implemented now to decrease
this time, and recent advances in science could lead to new discoveries in the
causes of, and treatments for, cardiac arrest. However, specific barriers must first
be addressed. Strategies to Improve Cardiac Arrest Survival examines the complete
system of response to cardiac arrest in the United States and identifies
opportunities within existing and new treatments, strategies, and research that
promise to improve the survival and recovery of patients. The recommendations of
Strategies to Improve Cardiac Arrest Survival provide high-priority actions to
advance the field as a whole. This report will help citizens, government agencies,
and private industry to improve health outcomes from sudden cardiac arrest across
the United States.
ACLS Study Guide Barbara Aehlert 2006-09 Written in a conversational style, the 3rd
edition of the ACLS Study Guide features unique, user-friendly, and easy to remember
treatment algorithms - totally revised to reflect the 2005 emergency cardiac care
guidelines. Full-color throughout, it offers a complete, concise overview of
advanced cardiovascular life support (ACLS), acute coronary syndromes, and acute
stroke. It also features easy-to-access information with Stop and Review quizzes in
each chapter and a comprehensive pretest and posttest. New to this edition are a
handy ACLS quick-reference fold-out card, a heart rate ruler, and more! In addition
to being an outstanding study tool, the ACLS Study Guide, 3rd Edition is the
official text for the American Safety and Health Institute ACLS certification
course. For more information on ASHI courses, call 800-246-5101 or visit
www.ashinstitute.com. A pretest and posttest, each containing 50 questions with
answers and rationales, provide readers with opportunities to check comprehension
prior to and after study. Chapter Objectives allow readers to preview the main
points in each chapter. Quick Review boxes throughout the chapters and Stop and
Review sections at the end of the chapters test reader comprehension of the
material. Chapters 1-8 comprise a Preparatory section to provide the foundation for
the case presentations in the second section. Ten case studies present real-life
clinical situations enabling the reader to make decisions based on information in
the Preparatory section. Consistent organization of case studies include Objective,
Skills to Master, Rhythms to Master, Medications to Master, Related Text Chapters,
Questions, Answers, Essential Actions, and Unacceptable Actions to aide in the study
and mastery of material. Unique treatment algorithms - totally revised to reflect
the 2005 emergency cardiac care guidelines - simplify the new treatment guidelines,
making them easier to use and remember. Chapter on Stroke has now been expanded to
include Special Resuscitation Situations. ACLS Pearl boxes contain key points and

useful tips for clinical practice. Keeping it Simple boxes contain essential
information in a clear and concise manner. A heart rate ruler is included to help
determine heart rate while practicing ECG recognition. A 4 x 6 pocket-size quickreference card with key ACLS algorithms is included for field-use. Vascular Access
and Medications combined into one chapter to present venous circulation information
with all relevant common medications used during a cardiac-related emergency.
Tactical Paramedic Kyle Faudree 2014-05-21 This book was written for both the
military and civilian tactical medic in order to prepare them for tactical paramedic
certification (TP-C). It also provides the reader with valuable descriptions and
demonstrations of crucial medical procedures.
Exam Ref 70-417 Upgrading from Windows Server 2008 to Windows Server 2012 R2 (MCSA)
J.C. Mackin 2014-05-09 Fully updated for Windows Server 2012 R2! Prepare for
Microsoft Exam 70-417 - and help demonstrate your real-world mastery of Windows
Server 2012 R2 core infrastructure services. Exam 70-417 is an upgrade exam that is
a composite of three standalone exams: 70-410, 70-411, and 70-412. Exam 70-417
validates skills related to core features and functionality of Windows Server 2012
R2, from the existing knowledge base of a Microsoft Certified Systems Administrator
for Windows Server 2008. Focus on the expertise measured by these objectives: EXAM
70-410 Install and configure servers Configure server roles and features Configure
Hyper-V Deploy and configure core network services Install and administer Active
Directory EXAM 70-411 Deploy, manage, and maintain servers Configure network
services and access Configure a network policy server infrastructure Configure and
manage Active Directory Configure and manage Group Policy EXAM 70-412 Configure and
manage high availability Configure file and storage solutions Implement business
continuity and disaster recovery Configure network services Configure identity and
access solutions This Microsoft Exam Ref: Organizes its coverage by exam objectives.
Features strategic, what-if scenarios to challenge you.
Introduction to Quality and Safety Education for Nurses Patricia Kelly 2014-03-14
This is the first textbook designed to introduce the six areas of nursing
competencies, as developed by the Quality and Safety Education for Nurses (QSEN)
initiative, which are required content in undergraduate nursing programs.
Cisco CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Configuration and Troubleshooting Practice
Labs Bundle Martin Duggan 2014-05-23 CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Configuration
and Troubleshooting Practice Labs Bundle presents you with three full configuration
lab scenarios and two full troubleshooting lab scenarios in exam style format to
echo the real CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 lab exam. This publication gives you
the opportunity to put into practice your own extensive theoretical knowledge of
subjects to find out how they interact with each other on a larger complex scale. ¿
An "Ask the Proctor" section list of questions for each section helps provide
clarity and maintain direction to ensure that you do not give up and check the
answers directly if you find a task too challenging. After each lab, this eBook lets
you compare configurations and routing tables with the required answers. You also
can run through a lab debrief, view configurations, and cut and paste configs into
your own lab equipment for testing and verification. The point scoring for each
question lets you know whether you passed or failed each lab. ¿ This extensive set
of practice labs that sells for hundreds of dollars elsewhere helps you make sure
you are fully prepared for the grueling CCIE Routing and Switching lab exam
experience. ¿ This ebook 'bundle' contains the complete text of two ebooks - Cisco
CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Configuration Practice Labs and Cisco CCIE Routing
and Switching v5.0 Troubleshooting Practice Labs.
The Influence of Global Environmental Change on Infectious Disease Dynamics
Institute of Medicine 2014-09-03 The twentieth century witnessed an era of
unprecedented, large-scale, anthropogenic changes to the natural environment.
Understanding how environmental factors directly and indirectly affect the emergence
and spread of infectious disease has assumed global importance for life on this

planet. While the causal links between environmental change and disease emergence
are complex, progress in understanding these links, as well as how their impacts may
vary across space and time, will require transdisciplinary, transnational,
collaborative research. This research may draw upon the expertise, tools, and
approaches from a variety of disciplines. Such research may inform improvements in
global readiness and capacity for surveillance, detection, and response to emerging
microbial threats to plant, animal, and human health. The Influence of Global
Environmental Change on Infectious Disease Dynamics is the summary of a workshop
hosted by the Institute of Medicine Forum on Microbial Threats in September 2013 to
explore the scientific and policy implications of the impacts of global
environmental change on infectious disease emergence, establishment, and spread.
This report examines the observed and potential influence of environmental factors,
acting both individually and in synergy, on infectious disease dynamics. The report
considers a range of approaches to improve global readiness and capacity for
surveillance, detection, and response to emerging microbial threats to plant,
animal, and human health in the face of ongoing global environmental change.
Pocket Medicine Marc S Sabatine 2013-10-07 Prepared by residents and attending
physicians at Massachusetts General Hospital, this pocket-sized looseleaf is one of
the best-selling references for medical students, interns, and residents on the
wards and candidates reviewing for internal medicine board exams. In bulleted lists,
tables, and algorithms, Pocket Medicine provides key clinical information about
common problems in internal medicine, cardiology, pulmonary medicine,
gastroenterology, nephrology, hematology-oncology, infectious diseases,
endocrinology, and rheumatology. This Fifth Edition is fully updated and includes a
sixteen-page color insert with key and classic abnormal images. If you purchased a
copy of Sabatine: Pocket Medicine 5e, ISBN 978-1-4511-8237-8, please make note of
the following important correction on page 1-36: Oral anticoagulation (Chest
2012;141:e531S; EHJ 2012;33:2719; Circ 2013;127:1916) All valvular AF as stroke risk
very high Nonvalv. AF: stroke risk ~4.5%/y; anticoag ® 68% ¯ stroke; use a risk
score to guide Rx: CHADS2: CHF (1 point), HTN (1), Age =75 y (1), DM (1), prior
Stroke/TIA (2) CHA2DS2-VASc: adds 65+74 y (1) =75 y (2), vasc dis. [MI, Ao plaque,
or PAD (1)]; ? (1) score ³2 ® anticoag; score 1 ® consider anticoag or ASA (? latter
reasonable if risk factor age 65-74 y, vasc dis. or ?); antithrombotic Rx even if
rhythm control [SCORE CORRECTED] Rx options: factor Xa or direct thrombin inhib (nonvalv only; no monitoring required) or warfarin (INR 2-3; w/ UFH bridge if high risk
of stroke); if Pt refuses anticoag, consider ASA + clopi or, even less effective,
ASA alone (NEJM 2009;360:2066) Please make note of this correction in your copy of
Sabatine: Pocket Medicine 5e immediately and contact LWW,,s Customer Service
Department at 1.800.638.3030 or 1.301.223.2300 so that you may be issued a corrected
page 1-36. You may also download a PDF of page 1-36 by clicking HERE. All copies of
Pocket Medicine, 5e with the ISBN: 978-1-4511-9378-7 include this correction.
Respiratory Care Exam Review - E-Book Gary Persing 2015-01-29 Prepare yourself for
the new 2015 NBRC credentialing examination with the most up-to-date review
resource! Respiratory Care Exam Review, 4th Edition contains everything you need to
review and prepare for the new Therapist Multiple-Choice Examination that closely
aligns with the NBRC’s new testing format, including more analysis-type questions.
The accompanying Evolve website offers even more review with a practice Therapist
Multiple-Choice Exam to familiarize yourself with the computerized exam format.
Twenty clinical simulations that reflect the new quantity of simulations on the
actual Clinical Simulation Exam (CSE) are also included on the companion website for
additional practice on this very difficult portion of the Registry exam. UNIQUE!
Clinical simulations on the Evolve companion site reflect the new quantity of
simulations (20) and the newly revised length of these simulations on the actual
2015 Clinical Simulation Exam (CSE). Rationales are provided on the Evolve companion
site for every question in the practice exam along with the NBRC code for the

difficulty level of the question (recall, application, analysis). UNIQUE! Exam notes
are highlighted in special boxes to help you streamline your time better by
identifying content specific to the credentialing exam. A practice exam reflecting
the new TM-CE is included in the back of the text with the answer key and rationales
provided on Evolve. Pre-tests with several multiple-choice questions are formatted
like those found on the NBRC TM-CE and begin each chapter to help you determine a
base of knowledge and content areas of strength and weakness before studying the
chapter. Computerized practice exam on the Evolve companion site available in both
study (untimed) and exam (timed) modes to provide an additional opportunity to
practice and experience the actual NBRC testing environment in a computerized
format. Experienced and test-savvy author, Gary Persing, ensures that critical NBRC
TM-CE content is covered thoroughly and accurately. Comprehensive, yet
straightforward outline format correlates with the updated 2015 NBRC Detailed
Content Outline and exam matrix to keep content current. Open-ended post-chapter
study questions end each chapter to reinforce information and help you retain the
material.
CCNP Routing and Switching TSHOOT 300-135 Official Cert Guide Raymond Lacoste
2014-11-07 Trust the best-selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to
help you learn, prepare, and practice for exam success. They are built with the
objective of providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully
prepared for your certification exam. Master Cisco CCNP TSHOOT 300-135 exam topics
Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with exam
preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of the CCNP Routing and Switching TSHOOT
300-135 Official Cert Guide. This eBook does not include the companion CD-ROM with
practice exam that comes with the print edition. CCNP Routing and Switching TSHOOT
300-115 Official Cert Guide from Cisco Press enables you to succeed on the exam the
first time and is the only self-study resource approved by Cisco. Expert instructor
Raymond Lacoste shares preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify
areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills.
This complete, official study package includes A test-preparation routine proven to
help you pass the exam Do I Know This Already? quizzes, which enable you to decide
how much time you need to spend on each section Chapter-ending exercises, which help
you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly A trouble ticket chapter that
explores 10 additional network failures and the approaches you can take to resolve
the issues presented A final preparation chapter, which guides you through tools and
resources to help you craft your review and test-taking strategies Study plan
suggestions and templates to help you organize and optimize your study time Well
regarded for its level of detail, study plans, assessment features, challenging
review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you master the
concepts and techniques that ensure your exam success. CCNP Routing and Switching
TSHOOT 300-115 Official Cert Guide is part of a recommended learning path from Cisco
that includes simulation and hands-on training from authorized Cisco Learning
Partners and self-study products from Cisco Press. To find out more about instructorled training, e-learning, and hands-on instruction offered by authorized Cisco
Learning Partners worldwide, please visit www.cisco.com. The official study guide
helps you master topics on the CCNP R&S TSHOOT 300-135 exam, including how to
troubleshoot: Device performance VLANs, Trunks, and VTP STP and Layer 2 Etherchannel
Inter-VLAN routing and Layer 3 Etherchannel Switch security HSRP, VRRP, GLBP IPv4
and IPv6 addressing IPv4/IPv6 routing and GRE tunnels RIPv2, RIPng, EIGRP, and OSPF
Route maps, policy-based routing, and route redistribution BGP Management protocols,
tools, and access
CompTIA Security+ Certification Study Guide, Second Edition (Exam SY0-401) Glen E.
Clarke 2014-07-11 The best fully integrated study system available for the CompTIA
Security+ exam! Prepare for CompTIA Security+ Exam SY0-401 with McGraw-Hill
Professional--a Platinum-Level CompTIA Authorized Partner offering Authorized

CompTIA Approved Quality Content to give you the competitive edge on exam day. With
hundreds of practice exam questions, including new performance-based questions,
CompTIA Security+ Certification Study Guide, Second Edition covers what you need to
know--and shows you how to prepare--for this challenging exam. 100% complete
coverage of all official objectives for exam SY0-401 Exam Watch notes call attention
to information about, and potential pitfalls in, the exam Inside the Exam sections
in every chapter highlight key exam topics covered Two-Minute Drills for quick
review at the end of every chapter Simulated exam questions--including performancebased questions--match the format, topics, and difficulty of the real exam Covers
all the exam topics, including: Networking Basics and Terminology * Security
Terminology * Security Policies and Standards * Types of Attacks * System Security
Threats * Mitigating Security Threats * Implementing System Security * Securing the
Network Infrastructure * Wireless Networking and Security * Authentication * Access
Control * Cryptography • Managing a Public Key Infrastructure * Physical Security *
Risk Analysis * Disaster Recovery and Business Continuity * Computer Forensics *
Security Assessments and Audits * Monitoring and Auditing Electronic content
includes: Test engine that provides customized practice exams by chapter or by exam
domain 1+ hour of video training from the author Lab exercise PDF with solutions NEW
pre-assessment exam Glossary of key terms PDF copy of the book for studying on the
go
Pharmacology for the EMS Provider Richard K Beck 2015-07-31 Overcome your fears and
build your confidence while you master the mathematic and pharmacology knowledge you
need to pass your licensure exams and prepare for professional practice.
MCSA 70-687 Cert Guide Don Poulton 2014-08-23 This is the eBook version of the
print title. Note that the eBook does not provide access to the practice test
software that accompanies the print book. ¿ Learn, prepare, and practice for MCSA
70-687 exam success with this Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in
IT certification. Master MCSA 70-687 exam topics for Windows 8.1 configuration
Assess your knowledge with chapter-ending quizzes Review key concepts with exam
preparation tasks MCSA 70-687 Cert Guide: Configuring Microsoft® Windows 8.1 is a
best-of-breed exam study guide. Best-selling authors and expert instructors Don
Poulton, Randy Bellet, and Harry Holt share preparation hints and test-taking tips,
helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge
and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on
increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics. ¿ The book presents you
with an organized test preparation routine through the use of proven series elements
and techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam
Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. Review
questions help you assess your knowledge, and a final preparation chapter guides you
through tools and resources to help you craft your final study plan. ¿ Well-regarded
for its level of detail, assessment features, and challenging review questions and
exercises, this study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will
enable you to succeed on the exam the first time. ¿ The study guide helps you master
all the topics on the MCSA 70-687 exam, including the following: Windows 8.1
introduction Hardware readiness and compatibility Installation and upgrades,
including VHDs Migrating users, profiles, and applications Configuring devices and
device drivers Installing, configuring, and securing applications Configuring
Internet Explorer Configuring Hyper-V virtualization Configuring TCP/IP, network
settings, and network security Configuring and securing access to files and folders,
including OneDrive and NFC Configuring local security, authentication, and
authorization Configuring remote connections and management Configuring and securing
mobile devices Configuring Windows Updates Managing disks, backups, and system/file
recovery Managing/monitoring system performance ¿
Maternal Child Nursing Care in Canada - E-Book Lisa Keenan-Lindsay 2016-10-11
Featuring the most accurate, current, and clinically relevant information available,

Maternal Child Nursing Care in Canada, 2nd Edition, combines essential maternity and
pediatric nursing information in one text. The promotion of wellness and the care
for women experiencing common health concerns throughout the lifespan, care in
childbearing, as well as the health care of children and child development in the
context of the family. Health problems including physiological dysfunctions and
children with special needs and illnesses are also featured. This text provides a
family-centred care approach that recognizes the importance of collaboration with
families when providing care. Atraumatic Care boxes in the pediatric unit teach you
how to provide competent and effective care to pediatric patients with the least
amount of physical or psychological stress. Nursing Alerts point students to
critical information that must be considered in providing care. Community Focus
boxes emphasize community issues, supply resources and guidance, and illustrate
nursing care in a variety of settings. Critical thinking case studies offer
opportunities to test and develop analytical skills and apply knowledge in various
settings. Emergency boxes guide you through step-by-step emergency procedures.
Family-Centred Teaching boxes highlight the needs or concerns of families that you
should consider to provide family-centred care. NEW! Content updates throughout the
text give you the latest information on topics such as perinatal standards, mental
health issues during pregnancy, developmental and neurological issues in pediatrics,
new guidelines including SOGC, and CAPWHN, NEW! Increased coverage on health care in
the LGBTQ community and First Nations, Metis, and Inuit population NEW! Medication
Alerts stress medication safety concerns for better therapeutic management. NEW!
Safety Alerts highlighted and integrated within the content draw attention to
developing competencies related to safe nursing practice.
CCNA Data Center DCICN 640-911 Official Cert Guide Wendell Odom 2014-11-14 Trust
the best-selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to help you learn,
prepare, and practice for exam success. This series is built with the objective of
providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully prepared for
your certification exam. * Master Cisco CCNA Data Center DCICN 640-911 exam topics *
Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes * Review key concepts with exam
preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of the CCNA Data Center DCICN 640-911
Official Cert Guide. This eBook does not include the companion CD-ROM with practice
exam that comes with the print edition. CCNA Data Center DCICN 640-911 Official Cert
Guide from Cisco Press enables you to succeed on the exam the first time and is the
only self-study resource approved by Cisco. Expert instructors and engineers Wendell
Odom and Chad Hintz share preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you
identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on
skills. This complete, official study package includes * A test-preparation routine
proven to help you pass the exam * "Do I Know This Already?" quizzes, which enable
you to decide how much time you need to spend on each section * Chapter-ending and
part-ending exercises, which help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly
* A final preparation chapter that guides you through tools and resources to help
you craft your review and test-taking strategies * A Nexus lab guide appendix, with
advice for building hands-on Nexus labs * Study plan suggestions and templates to
help you organize and optimize your study time Well regarded for its level of
detail, study plans, assessment features, and challenging review questions and
exercises, this official study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques
that ensure your exam success. CCNA Data Center DCICN 640-911 Official Cert Guide is
part of a recommended learning path from Cisco that includes simulation and hands-on
training from authorized Cisco Learning Partners and self-study products from Cisco
Press. To find out more about instructor-led training, e-learning, and hands-on
instruction offered by authorized Cisco Learning Partners worldwide, please visit
www.cisco.com. The official study guide helps you master topics on the CCNA Data
Center DCICN 640-911 exam, including * Networking fundamentals * Installing,
operating, and configuring Nexus switches * VLANs and trunking concepts and

configuration * Spanning Tree Protocol (STP) concepts and configuration * IP
addressing and subnetting * IPv6 fundamentals * Cisco Nexus IPv4 routing
configuration and routing protocol implementation * IPv4 access control lists (ACL)
on Nexus switches
Exam Ref 70-413 Designing and Implementing a Server Infrastructure (MCSE) Paul
Ferrill 2014-06-27 Fully updated! Prepare for Microsoft Exam 70-413 - and help
demonstrate your real-world mastery designing, and implementing Windows Server
infrastructure in an enterprise environment. Designed for experienced IT
professionals ready to advance their status, Exam Ref focuses on the criticalthinking and decision-making acumen needed for success at the MCSE level. Focus on
the expertise measured by these objectives: Plan and deploy a server infrastructure
Design and implement network infrastructure services Design and implement network
access services Design and implement an Active Directory infrastructure (logical)
Design and implement an Active Directory infrastructure (physical) This Microsoft
Exam Ref: Is fully updated for Windows Server 2012 R2 Organizes its coverage by
objectives for Exam 70-413 Features strategic, what-if scenarios to challenge
candidates Designed for IT professionals responsible for designing, implementing,
and maintaining a Windows Server 2012 infrastructure in an enterprise-scaled, highly
virtualized environment.
CCIE Security v4.0 Practice Labs Natalie Timms 2014-05-08 CCIE Security v4.0
Practice Labs The material covered in CCIE Security v4.0 Practice Labs is designed
to help candidates prepare for the CCIE Security exam by providing a complex
topology and two practice labs that force problem solving, troubleshooting, and
policy design using topics and equipment that are detailed in the official exam
documents. Each solution is explained in detail to help reinforce a concept and
topic. Tech Notes present other deployment options or enhancements and provide
additional practical implementation tips. Initial and Final configuration files that
can be cut and pasted onto lab devices for further testing and verification are also
included. These labs serve as a practice tool for prospective CCIE Security exam
candidates and, through the use of a real-world lab topology and in-depth solutions
and technical notes, are also a useful reference for any security professional
involved with practical customer deployments that use Cisco products and solutions.
CCNP Routing and Switching ROUTE 300-101 Official Cert Guide Kevin Wallace
2014-11-03 Trust the best-selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to
help you learn, prepare, and practice for exam success. They are built with the
objective of providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully
prepared for your certification exam. --Master Cisco CCNP ROUTE 300-101 exam topics
--Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes --Review key concepts with exam
preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of the CCNP Routing and Switching ROUTE
300-101 Official Cert Guide. This eBook does not include the companion CD-ROM with
practice exam that comes with the print edition. CCNP Routing and Switching ROUTE
300-101 Official Cert Guide from Cisco Press enables you to succeed on the exam the
first time and is the only self-study resource approved by Cisco. Expert instructor
and best-selling author Kevin Wallace shares preparation hints and test-taking tips,
helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge
and hands-on skills. This complete, official study package includes --A testpreparation routine proven to help you pass the exam --"Do I Know This Already?"
quizzes, which enable you to decide how much time you need to spend on each section
--Chapter-ending exercises, which help you drill on key concepts you must know
thoroughly --The powerful Pearson IT Certification Practice Test software, complete
with hundreds of well-reviewed, exam-realistic questions, customization options, and
detailed performance reports --More than 60 minutes of personal video mentoring from
the author on important exam topics --A final preparation chapter, which guides you
through tools and resources to help you craft your review and test-taking strategies
--Study plan suggestions and templates to help you organize and optimize your study

time Well regarded for its level of detail, study plans, assessment features,
challenging review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you
master the concepts and techniques that ensure your exam success. CCNP Routing and
Switching ROUTE 300-101 Official Cert Guide is part of a recommended learning path
from Cisco that includes simulation and hands-on training from authorized Cisco
Learning Partners and self-study products from Cisco Press. To find out more about
instructor-led training, e-learning, and hands-on instruction offered by authorized
Cisco Learning Partners worldwide, please visit www.cisco.com. The official study
guide helps you master topics on the CCNP R&S ROUTE 300-101 exam, including
--Routing protocol characteristics and virtual routers --Remote site connectivity
--IPv6 routing and RIPng --EIGRP, OSPFv2, and OSPFv3 --IGP redistribution and route
selection --eBGP and iBGP --IPv6 Internet connectivity --Router security --Routing
protocol authentication
CASP CompTIA Advanced Security Practitioner Study Guide Michael Gregg 2014-10-27
Mastering ACLS. 2006 Mastering ACLS, Second Edition will help health care
professionals successfully complete the American Heart Association's Advanced
Cardiac Life Support course and certification exam. This quick-review outline-format
study guide covers the core knowledge and skills needed for ACLS—including detailed,
illustrated life support techniques, core case studies, arrhythmias, defibrillation
procedures, I.V. techniques, cardiovascular pharmacology, myocardial infarction, and
special resuscitation situations. Now in full color, this edition features 200
illustrations and algorithms, expanded chapter quizzes, a comprehensive test,
expanded information on automated external defibrillators, and additional case
scenarios in the Megacode and other chapters. A new appendix reviews Basic Cardiac
Life Support guidelines.
Cisco CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Troubleshooting Practice Labs Martin Duggan
2014-05-09 CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Troubleshooting Practice Labs presents
you with two full troubleshooting lab scenarios in exam style format to echo the
real CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 lab exam. This publication gives you the
opportunity to put into practice your own extensive theoretical knowledge of
subjects to find out how they interact with each other on a larger complex scale. An
"Ask the Proctor" section list of questions for each section helps provide clarity
and maintain direction to ensure that you do not give up and check the answers
directly if you find a task too challenging. After each lab, this eBook lets you
compare configurations and routing tables with the required answers. You also can
run through a lab debrief, view configurations, and cut and paste configs into your
own lab equipment for testing and verification. The point scoring for each question
lets you know whether you passed or failed each lab. This extensive set of practice
labs that sells for hundreds of dollars elsewhere helps you make sure you are fully
prepared for the grueling CCIE Routing and Switching lab exam experience.
CCNA Routing and Switching Deluxe Study Guide Todd Lammle 2014-11-19 Get More with
the Deluxe Edition This Deluxe Edition of our bestselling CCNA Study Guide features
a ton of bonus materials including more than 1,000 practice questions, author
videos, a network simulator that can be used to perform all of the hands-on
exercises, and the e-book in multiple formats. The book contains 100% coverage the
ICND1, ICND2, and CCNA Composite exams, and features detailed information and
examples on crucial Cisco networking topics drawn from Todd Lammle's more than 30
years of real-world experience. This Deluxe Study Guide contains authoritative
coverage of all exam topics, including: Operation of IP Data Networks LAN Switching
Technologies IP Addressing (IPv4 / IPv6) IP Routing Technologies IP Services Network
Device Security Troubleshooting LAN Switching Technologies WAN Technologies With all
of the bonus materials, this Deluxe Edition of the Sybex CCNA Routing and Switching
Study Guide gives you the tools you need to study, practice, and review so that you
can approach the exam with confidence.
CompTIA Security+ Certification Bundle, Second Edition (Exam SY0-401) Glen E.

Clarke 2014-08-22 Fully revised to cover the 2014 CompTIA Security+ objectives, this
is a money-saving self-study bundle with bonus study materials Prepare for CompTIA
Security+ Exam SY0-401 with McGraw-Hill Professional--a Platinum-Level CompTIA
Authorized Partner offering Authorized CompTIA Approved Quality Content to give you
the competitive edge on exam day. CompTIA Security+ Certification Bundle, Second
Edition offers complete coverage of exam SY0-401 and provides a comprehensive selfstudy program with 1200+ practice exam questions. Pre-assessment tests help you
gauge your readiness for the full-length practice exams included in the bundle. For
a final overview of key exam topics, you can study the Quick Review Guide. Total
electronic content includes: 500 practice exam questions Pre-assessment exam Test
engine that provides full-length practice exams and customized quizzes by chapter
Video clips Security Audit Checklist Review Guide URL Reference List PDF copies of
both books
Surgical Critical Care and Emergency Surgery Forrest "Dell" Moore 2018-03-02 A
unique question-and-answer book for surgical residents and trainees that covers all
surgical aspects of critical care and acute or emergency medicine This is a
comprehensive, one-of-a-kind question-and-answer text for medical professionals and
apprentices concentrating on the growing subspecialty of surgery in critical care
and emergency surgery. Covering all surgical aspects of critical care and acute or
emergency surgery, it is an ideal learning and review text for surgical residents
and trainees who care for these patients and those taking the Surgical Critical Care
Board Examination. Edited by highly experienced professionals, and written in an
engaging style, Surgical Critical Care and Emergency Surgery: Clinical Questions and
Answers focuses exclusively on the unique problems and complexity of illnesses of
the critically ill and injured surgical patient, and covers the specialist daily
care such patients require. It reflects the latest advances in medical knowledge and
technology, and includes fully revised and updated questions throughout, with
additional topics addressed in a new companion website. Unique question-and-answer
book on the growing specialty of critical care and acute surgery Ideal for US boards
candidates Covers trauma and burns as well as critical care 8 page full-color insert
showing high quality surgical photos to aid study Supplementary website including
additional questions Surgical Critical Care and Emergency Surgery, Second Edition is
an excellent resource for medical students, residents, fellows, and surgeons, as
well as those in non-surgical specialties.
2021 Illinois AMP Real Estate Exam Prep Questions & Answers Real Estate Exam
Professionals Ltd. 2020-12-21 Pass the 2021 Illinois AMP Real Estate Salesperson
Exam effortlessly on your 1st try. In this simple course, which includes both the
Illinois state and AMP question and answer exam prep study guide, not only will you
learn to pass the state licensing exam, you will also learn: - How to study for the
IL exam quickly and effectively. - Secrets to Passing the Real Estate Exam even if
you do not know the answer to a question. - How to tackle hard real estate MATH
questions with ease and eliminate your fears. - Tips and Tricks from Real Estate
Professionals, professional exam writers and test proctors. It will also answer
questions like: - Do I need other course materials from companies like Allied Real
Estate School? How about Anthony Real Estate School or Kaplan Real Estate School?
Are they even good schools to attend? - What kinds of questions are on the Illinois
Real Estate License Exam? - Should I use the IL Real Estate License Exams for
Dummies Book? This Real Estate Study Guide contains over 1200+ real estate exam
questions and answers with full explanations. It includes the Illinois State
Specific portion, the AMP portion, real estate MATH ONLY section, and real estate
vocabulary only exams. You will receive questions and answers that are similar to
those on the Illinois Department of Real Estate Exam. You deserve the BEST real
estate exam prep program there is to prepare you to pass, and it gets no better than
this. The Illinois Real Estate Salesperson Exam is one of the hardest state test to
pass in the United States. We have compiled this simple exam cram book that quickly

and easily prepares you to take your state licensing exam and pass it on the 1st try
with the AMP exam. Our Real Estate Exam Review is designed to help you pass the real
estate exam in the quickest, easiest and most efficient manner possible. Throw away
your real estate course test books and class notes, this is all you need to pass!
Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide Sander van Vugt 2019-11-04 This is the eBook version of
the print title. Learn, prepare, and practice for Red Hat RHCSA 8 (EX200) exam
success with this Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT
Certification learning. Master Red Hat RHCSA 8 EX200 exam topics Assess your
knowledge with chapter-ending quizzes Review key concepts with exam-preparation
tasks Practice with four unique practice tests Learn from two full hours of video
training from the author’s Red Hat Certified System Administrator (RHCSA) Complete
Video Course, 3rd Edition. Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide is a best-of-breed exam study
guide. Leading Linux consultant, author, and instructor Sander van Vugt shares
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and
improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in
a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of exam
topics. The book presents you with an organized test-preparation routine through the
use of proven series elements and techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing
easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must
know thoroughly. Review questions help you assess your knowledge, and a final
preparation chapter guides you through tools and resources to help you craft your
final study plan. Well regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this study guide helps you master the
concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time,
including Basic system management: Installation, tools, file management, text files,
RHEL8 connections, user/group management, permissions, and network configuration
Operating running systems: Managing software, processes, storage, and advanced
storage; working with systemd; scheduling tasks; and configuring logging Advanced
system administration: Managing the kernel and boot procedures, essential
troubleshooting, bash shell scripting Managing network services: Configuring SSH,
firewalls, and time services; managing Apache HTTP services and SE Linux; and
accessing network storage
Reading and the Reference Librarian Juris Dilevko 2014-10-16 Reference librarians
are no longer expected to know much about the information they find; they are merely
expected to find it. Technological competency rather than knowledge has become the
order of the day. In many respects, reference service has become a matter of typing
search terms into a library's online catalog or a web search engine and providing
the patron with the results of the search. Calling for a re-intellectualization of
reference librarianship, this book suggests another approach to providing quality
reference service--reading. The authors surveyed both academic reference librarians
and public library reference personnel in the United States and Canada about their
reading habits. From the 950 responses, the authors present findings about the
extent to which librarians read newspapers, periodicals, fiction and nonfiction, and
recount and analyze stories about how reading has made them better librarians. The
authors also report that North American professors in the humanities and social
sciences believe that the best reference librarians are those who have wide-ranging,
subject-based knowledge as opposed to the type of process-based, functional
knowledge that is increasingly dominating the curricula of many Library and
Information Science programs.
CCENT Cisco Certified Entry Networking Technician ICND1 Study Guide (Exam 100-101)
with Boson NetSim Limited Edition Bob Larson 2014-09-12 After purchasing this
product, Amazon will e-mail you an Access Code and redemption instructions for the
online content. Please consult the e-mail for additional details on redeeming your
code and accessing the online content The best fully integrated study system
available for ICND1 Exam 100-101 With hundreds of practice questions and hands-on

exercises, CCENT Cisco Certified Entry Networking Technician ICND1 Study Guide with
Boson NetSim Limited Edition covers what you need to know—and shows you how to
prepare—for this challenging exam. 100% complete coverage of all official exam
objectives Exam Readiness checklist—you’re ready for the exam when all objectives on
the list are checked off Inside the Exam sections in every chapter highlight key
exam topics covered Two-Minute Drills for quick review at the end of every chapter
Simulated exam questions match the format, tone, topics, and difficulty of the real
exam Covers all the exam topics, including: Network Fundamentals and Terminology *
Networking Models–OSI and TCP/IP * IPv4 Addressing and Subnet Masks * Preparing to
Configure Cisco Devices * Configuring Cisco Switches * VLANs and Port Security *
Routing Essentials and Routing Protocols * Cisco Router Configuration * Open
Shortest Path First (OSPF)–Single Area * IP Service * Access Control Lists (ACLs) *
IPv6 Addressing Online content includes: Boson NetSim Limited Edition with 15+
simulated lab exercises Boson Exam Engine with CCENT practice exam Video training
System requirements for the Boson NetSim LE and the Boson Exam Engine: Supported
Operating Systems: Windows 8, Windows 7, Windows Vista, Windows XP NET Framework:
Microsoft .NET Framework Version 4.0 Processor: 1-GHz Pentium processor or
equivalent (Minimum); 3-GHz Pentium processor or equivalent (Recommended) RAM: 512MB
(Minimum); 2GB (Recommended) Hard Disk: Up to 100MB of available space Display:
1024×768, 256 colors (Minimum); 1024×768 high color, 32-bit (Recommended) Active
Internet connection
CCNA 200-301 Official Cert Guide, Volume 2 Wendell Odom 2019-12-10 Trust the bestselling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to help you learn, prepare, and
practice for exam success. They are built with the objective of providing
assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully prepared for your
certification exam. This book, combined with CCNA 200-301 Official Cert Guide,
Volume 1, covers all the exam topics on the CCNA 200-301 exam. · Master Cisco CCNA
200-301 exam topics · Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes · Review
key concepts with exam preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of CCNA 200-301
Official Cert Guide, Volume 2. This eBook does not include access to the Pearson
Test Prep practice exams that comes with the print edition. CCNA 200-301 Official
Cert Guide, Volume 2 presents you with an organized test preparation routine through
the use of proven series elements and techniques. “Do I Know This Already?” quizzes
open each chapter and enable you to decide how much time you need to spend on each
section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation
Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. CCNA 200-301 Official
Cert Guide, Volume 2 from Cisco Press enables you to succeed on the exam the first
time and is the only self-study resource approved by Cisco. Best-selling author
Wendell Odom shares preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify
areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills.
This complete study package includes · A test-preparation routine proven to help you
pass the exams · Do I Know This Already? quizzes, which enable you to decide how
much time you need to spend on each section · Chapter-ending Key Topic tables, which
help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly · The powerful Pearson Test
Prep Practice Test software, complete with hundreds of well-reviewed, exam-realistic
questions, customization options, and detailed performance reports · A free copy of
the CCNA 200-301 Network Simulator, Volume 2 Lite software, complete with meaningful
lab exercises that help you hone your hands-on skills with the command-line
interface for routers and switches · Links to a series of hands-on config labs
developed by the author · Online interactive practice exercises that help you
enhance your knowledge · More than 50 minutes of video mentoring from the author ·
An online interactive Flash Cards application to help you drill on Key Terms by
chapter · A final preparation chapter, which guides you through tools and resources
to help you craft your review and test-taking strategies · Study plan suggestions
and templates to help you organize and optimize your study time Well regarded for

its level of detail, study plans, assessment features, hands-on labs, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you
master the concepts and techniques that ensure your exam success. CCNA 200-301
Official Cert Guide, Volume 2, combined with CCNA 200-301 Official Cert Guide,
Volume 1, walk you through all the exam topics found in the Cisco 200-301 exam.
Topics covered in Volume 2 include · IP access control lists · Security services ·
IP services · Network architecture · Network automation Companion Website: Companion
Website: The companion website contains CCNA Network Simulator Lite software,
practice exercises, 50 minutes of video training, and other study resources. See the
Where Are the Companion Files on the last page of your eBook file for instructions
on how to access. In addition to the wealth of content, this new edition includes a
series of free hands-on exercises to help you master several real-world
configuration activities. These exercises can be performed on the CCNA 200-301
Network Simulator Lite, Volume 2 software included for free on the companion website
that accompanies this book.
Cisco CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Configuration Practice Labs Martin Duggan
2014-02-24 Cisco CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 Configuration Practice Labs
presents you with three full configuration lab scenarios in exam style format to
echo the real CCIE Routing and Switching v5.0 lab exam. This publication gives you
the opportunity to put into practice your own extensive theoretical knowledge of
subjects to find out how they interact with each other on a larger complex scale. An
“Ask the Proctor” section list of questions for each section helps provide clarity
and maintain direction to ensure that you do not give up and check the answers
directly if you find a task too challenging. After each lab, this eBook lets you
compare configurations and routing tables with the required answers. You also can
run through a lab de-brief, view configurations, and cut and paste configs into your
own lab equipment for testing and verification. The point scoring for each question
lets you know whether you passed or failed each lab. This extensive set of practice
labs that sell for hundreds of dollars elsewhere helps you make sure you are fully
prepared for the grueling CCIE lab exam experience.
The Art of Memory Forensics Michael Hale Ligh 2014-07-22 Memory forensics provides
cutting edge technology to help investigate digital attacks Memory forensics is the
art of analyzing computer memory (RAM) to solve digital crimes. As a follow-up to
the best seller Malware Analyst's Cookbook, experts in the fields of malware,
security, and digital forensics bring you a step-by-step guide to memory
forensics—now the most sought after skill in the digital forensics and incident
response fields. Beginning with introductory concepts and moving toward the
advanced, The Art of Memory Forensics: Detecting Malware and Threats in Windows,
Linux, and Mac Memory is based on a five day training course that the authors have
presented to hundreds of students. It is the only book on the market that focuses
exclusively on memory forensics and how to deploy such techniques properly. Discover
memory forensics techniques: How volatile memory analysis improves digital
investigations Proper investigative steps for detecting stealth malware and advanced
threats How to use free, open source tools for conducting thorough memory forensics
Ways to acquire memory from suspect systems in a forensically sound manner The next
era of malware and security breaches are more sophisticated and targeted, and the
volatile memory of a computer is often overlooked or destroyed as part of the
incident response process. The Art of Memory Forensics explains the latest
technological innovations in digital forensics to help bridge this gap. It covers
the most popular and recently released versions of Windows, Linux, and Mac,
including both the 32 and 64-bit editions.
2020 Alcs Reference Card Set Aha 2020-10-21 20-1120
Mike Meyers’ CompTIA Security+ Certification Passport, Fourth Edition (Exam
SY0-401) Dawn Dunkerley 2014-06-06 From the #1 Name in Professional Certification
Prepare for CompTIA Security+ Exam SY0-401 with McGraw-Hill Professional—a Platinum-

Level CompTIA Authorized Partner offering Authorized CompTIA Approved Quality
Content to give you the competitive edge on exam day. Get on the fast track to
becoming CompTIA Security+ certified with this affordable, portable study
tool--fully revised for the latest exam release. Inside, certification training
experts guide you on your career path, providing expert tips and sound advice along
the way. With an intensive focus only on what you need to know to pass CompTIA
Security+ Exam SY0-401, this certification passport is your ticket to success on
exam day. INSIDE: Itineraries -- List of official exam objectives covered ETAs -Amount of time needed to complete each lesson Travel Advisories -- Expert advice on
critical topics Local Lingo -- Concise definitions of key terms and concepts Travel
Assistance -- Recommended resources for more information Exam Tips -- Common exam
pitfalls and solutions Checkpoints -- End-of-chapter questions, answers, and
explanations Career Flight Path -- Information on the exam and possible next steps
Electronic content includes: 200 practice exam questions
Hadoop For Dummies Dirk deRoos 2014-04-14 Let Hadoop For Dummies help harness the
power of your data and rein in the information overload Big data has become big
business, and companies and organizations of all sizes are struggling to find ways
to retrieve valuable information from their massive data sets with becoming
overwhelmed. Enter Hadoop and this easy-to-understand For Dummies guide. Hadoop For
Dummies helps readers understand the value of big data, make a business case for
using Hadoop, navigate the Hadoop ecosystem, and build and manage Hadoop
applications and clusters. Explains the origins of Hadoop, its economic benefits,
and its functionality and practical applications Helps you find your way around the
Hadoop ecosystem, program MapReduce, utilize design patterns, and get your Hadoop
cluster up and running quickly and easily Details how to use Hadoop applications for
data mining, web analytics and personalization, large-scale text processing, data
science, and problem-solving Shows you how to improve the value of your Hadoop
cluster, maximize your investment in Hadoop, and avoid common pitfalls when building
your Hadoop cluster From programmers challenged with building and maintaining
affordable, scaleable data systems to administrators who must deal with huge volumes
of information effectively and efficiently, this how-to has something to help you
with Hadoop.
E-Z ECG Rhythm Interpretation Henry B Geiter, Jr 2006-12-01 Use analogies to make
basic ECG concepts comprehensible and memorable for your students! The anatomy of
the heart is like a house with rooms and doors. The intra-atrial and internodal
pathways are like highways. Your students will absorb ECG interpretation like a
sponge! This diverting, EZ-to-read approach, coupled with sound educational theory,
encourages learning in students who are frustrated by the non-descriptive, formulaic
writing found in most other textbooks.
Introduction to Quality and Safety Education for Nurses Diann Cameron Kelly, PhD,
LMSW 2014-03-14 This is the first undergraduate textbook to provide a comprehensive
overview of essential knowledge, skill, and attitudes about safety in nursing
practice. It reflects the six areas of nursing competencies as developed by the
Quality and Safety Education Program for Nurses (QSEN) initiative, which are
currently required content in undergraduate nursing programs. Using an interprofessional focus, the book addresses the fundamental knowledge required of entrylevel nurses in each of the six QSEN areas: quality improvement, patient safety,
teamwork and collaboration, evidence-based practice, informatics, and patientcentered care. The book includes all of the content required for nursing programs to
be accredited by AACN or NLN. Contributors include nurse educators, faculty,
researchers, administrators, case managers, quality improvement practitioners, and
entrepreneurs of nursing as well as physicians and librarians from throughout the
U.S. Readers will be privy to the unique perspectives of different health care
partners who provide real life examples from an inter-professional team perspective.
These include pharmacists, lawyers, physicians, librarians, quality improvement

nurses, radiology technologists, nurse practitioners, hospital board members,
patients, and others. Each chapter includes objectives, opening scenarios, case
studies, critical thinking exercises, key terms, NCLEX-style questions, photos,
tables, figures, web resources, recommendations for additional reading, and
PowerPoint slides. An important feature of the book is the listing of QSEN
competencies and the associated knowledge, skills, and attitudes (KSA) in the
Appendix. Key Features: Comprises the only undergraduate text to address the six
areas of requisite nursing competencies as developed by the QSEN initiative Provides
a strong foundation for safe, evidence-based care Presents an inter-professional
approach that reflects health care today Supports teaching with PowerPoint slides,
critical thinking exercises, case studies, and rationales for review questions
Includes objectives, critical thinking exercises, case studies, real world
interviews, tables, figures, visuals, and suggested readings in each chapter
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